
 
Aug. 9, 2011 
 
 
 
Dear John Strange Neighbors, 
 
We’re kicking off another great year at John Strange.  We have more than 600 
students enrolled this year, so our building is full each and every day, and our 
special events attract more families than ever before.   
 
Because of that, we want to make you aware of some of our big events, when 
there is likely to be additional traffic on Olney Street.   
 

Aug. 15 Back-to-School Blast 
Aug. 17 First Day of School  
Aug. 25 Parent Info Night 
Sept. 15 PTO Meeting with new MSDWT Superintendent* 
*Please consider attending as a Washington Township taxpayer. 
Oct. 14 Fall Festival 
March 23 Carnival and Silent Auction 
April 26 Fine Arts Night 
May 30 Last Day of School/5th grade Transition Ceremony 

 
Please consider stopping by to see what’s new at your neighborhood school.  
 
And if you’re so inclined, we’d love to have you as a volunteer! There are all 
kinds of opportunities – from reading with a student and restocking library 
shelves to eating lunch with a small group or tutoring one on one. Feel free to 
contact one of us for details. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kathy Brown    Jen Thomas 
Co-President, 2011-2012  Co-President, 2011-12 
253-0331     441-2487 
 
cc: Maravene Beas, John Strange Principal, 259-5465 


